
I, Monica Heredia, Public Works Director, hereby certify that I posted, or caused to be posted, a copy of this notice on the bulletin 
board adjacent to the north door of Montclair City Hall at 5111 Benito Street, Montclair, CA 91763, on October 18, 2021. 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE 

 
The regularly scheduled meeting of the Public Works 
Committee on Thursday, October 21, 2021, has been 

cancelled due to a lack of pressing business. 
 

The next regular meeting is scheduled to be held on  
Thursday, November 18, 2021, at 4:00 p.m.  


